
From: Mark C. Brandenburg
Sent: 7/6/2015 3:47:40 PM
To: Dianne Reed
Cc: COL Eugene L. "Gene" Pinson; COL Allison Dean Love; COL Dylan 
W. Goff; Eugene Paluso; COL Myron C. Harrington; Haley, Nikki; COL Peter M. 
McCoy, Sr.; COL Robert H. Nuttall, Sr.; John W. Rosa; COL Tee Hooper, Jr.; 
blivingston@gregoryelectric.com; LT GEN John B. Sams, Jr.; Gregory A. 
Lapointe; Stanley L. Myers; William B. Ashworth; Fred L. Price; LT GEN W. 
Michael Steele; Spearman, Molly; George Reed
Subject: RE: Hazing - Jonathan L Reed Sierra Company

Ms. Reed

 

Please understand that The Citadel considered your son’s case very seriously.  
As President Thomas Jefferson wrote after he created the University of Virginia, 
“The article of discipline is the most difficult in American education.”  Thus, in 
every case in which The Citadel requires a cadet to spend time away from 
school, The Citadel takes great care to provide all of the due process and 
fairness the law requires.  

 

In this case, your son was provided the opportunity to raise these arguments in 
his appeal to his dismissal for hazing.  To the extent that he did, the school did 
not find them significant enough to warrant reversal. To the extent he did not, 
The Citadel does not provide any additional opportunity to do so. 

 

At this point, your son has exhausted his administrative remedies at The Citadel, 
and it will not consider any further arguments or requests in his case.  As you 
know, though, your son is eligible to apply during the Spring, 2016, Semester, 
for readmission after graduation in May of 2016. Thus, we look forward to 
receiving that application, and trust he can be readmitted to the Corps of Cadets 
at the appropriate time.

 

Mark

 

Mark C. Brandenburg

General Counsel



The Citadel, The Military College of South Carolina

171 Moultrie Street

Charleston, SC 29409

(843) 953-5252 (office)

(843) 953-5509 (facsimile)

mark.brandenburg@citadel.edu <mailto:mark.brandenburg@citadel.edu>

 

The information transmitted in this message is intended only for the person or 
entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged 
material.  Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of 
any action in reliance upon, this information by persons or entities other than the 
intended recipient is prohibited.  If you received this in error, please contact the 
sender, destroy any printed copies, and delete the material from any computer

 

IF YOU ARE THE INTENDED RECIPIENT OF THIS E-MAIL AND IT CONTAINS 
THE CAPTION "PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL" YOU MAY NOT 
FORWARD THIS MESSAGE TO ANY OTHER PARTY WHATSOEVER 
WITHOUT THE PRIOR CONSENT OF THE OFFICE OF THE GENERAL 
COUNSEL.

 

 

From: Dianne Reed [mailto:sdianne.reed@gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, June 29, 2015 10:50 AM
To: Mark C. Brandenburg
Cc: COL Eugene L. "Gene" Pinson; COL Allison Dean Love; COL Dylan W. 
Goff; Eugene Paluso; COL Myron C. Harrington; nikkihaley@gov.sc.gov; COL 
Peter M. McCoy, Sr.; COL Robert H. Nuttall, Sr.; John W. Rosa; COL Tee 
Hooper, Jr.; blivingston@gregoryelectric.com; LT GEN John B. Sams, Jr.; 
Gregory A. Lapointe; Stanley L. Myers; William B. Ashworth; Fred L. Price; LT 
GEN W. Michael Steele; Molly Spearman; George Reed
Subject: Fwd: Hazing - Jonathan L Reed Sierra Company

 


